

ZANESVILLE ALUMNI ASSOCIATION NEWSLETTER

Volume 3, Issue 4

December 2013

WRAP-UP OF 2013 ACTIVITIES

This year has come and gone with the association being involved in several activities. The year started with the selection of four ZHS graduates receiving \$1000 scholarships. Each year we have been fortunate enough to increase the number of scholarships given due to successful fundraisers and memberships and we hope to maintain or increase this number for 2014.

A fundraiser, new to us this year, was the selling of discount cards. A small group of members (Ron Bucci, '62, Pauline and David Johnson,'59, Wayne Carpenter, '62, Beth Harsch, '74) got together and worked very hard to obtain sponsors and businesses willing to be on our card. Forty-one sponsors were acquired along with 20 businesses who agreed to offer discounts on our card. All in all it was a successful fundraiser and plans are to do it again in 2014.

The summer found us being in touch with committees of reunions planned for 2013. Chairmen Pat Spencer, '64 and Judy Trout, 63, organized the effort to have representatives from ZAA at each reunion to let fellow alumni know about our organization and give them the opportunity to join and be in touch with others. All reunions were attended by various ZAA members.

Finally, in September, the 2nd Annual Alumni Association Homecoming Dinner was held at ZHS prior to the homecoming game. With the efforts of chairman Wayne Carpenter, '62, along with several other members who sold tickets, donated food items and worked the night of the event, approximately 200 alumni gathered for a great dinner and great conversation before another great win for our 2013 Blue Devil team over Tri-Valley. This dinner is planned again for next fall on the night of the homecoming game date not yet decided.

ZAA hopes to stay active and involved in Zanesville City School life and to keep its membership informed. We trust you will enjoy the information in this newsletter and will perhaps share it with other alumni. Please accept our wish for a safe, happy, healthy and blessed holiday season. Sincerely,

Beth Harsch, Class of '74, ZAA President

ZAA DISGOUNT GARDS

Still available from Zanesville Alumni Association members is the ZAA Discount Card. Its expiration date extends through May 2014 so there is still time to take advantage of the discounts offered. Those discounts include: Adornetto's 10% Sunday, Monday, Tuesday; A&W 10%; The Barn \$2 off order of \$10+; City Tire 5% off set of tires; Donald's Donuts buy 12 get one free; Dunham's 10%; Florafino's 10%, Giacomo's 10% Saturday, Sunday; Imlay's 10% cash and carry; Eaglesticks 25% off practice balls; Jazzman's 10%; Mattingly's 10%; Modern Glass 10% wallpaper/picture frames; Old Market House Inn 10% Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday (not December); Susie's Favorites 10%, Squiggley's \$1 off any wash, Tlaquepaque 10%, Wade's 10% OSU wear; Wendy's free frosty with any purchase; Winerack 10% off fresh cut meats. The card is being sold now for \$5.00 and can be purchased by sending a note to bhycity@yahoo.com, subject: ZAA discount card. Send your interest in obtaining a card and it will be sent to you. Checks may be made out to ZAA and mailed to ZAA, ZCS Administration Center, 160 North Fourth St., Zanesville, OH 43701. Keep in mind, these can make great gifts anytime with proceeds going to our scholarship fund. Thanks for your support.

Summer of 2013 ZHS ReunionS

The **Class of 1958** celebrated their 55th reunion over the long weekend of Sept. 19-22. Using the theme given by Joanna Brown White "Seniors Again", classmate Jim Sayre composed and sang a song written especially for their gathering. Activities included golf and tennis at Crystal Springs on Thursday, lunch at Tom's Ice Cream Bowl, dinner at ZHS sponsored by the Alumni Association on Friday followed by attending the football game, dinner and dance at Zanesville Country on Saturday and a brunch at Bryan's Place on Sunday. Andrew Axline was the classmate who came the farthest, traveling from Cantly Quebec, Canada. The classmate whose name was drawn for a lifetime alumni membership was Norma Shirer Scheffler. Classmates working on the reunion committee included Vicky McLendon French, Gary and Charlotte Brownfield McGuire, Joy Renicks Kirby, Mary Frances Sheridan, Patricia Barker Burkhart, Ed Hall, Norma Shirer Scheffler, Kathie Payne Balderson, Tom and Vonda Cruise Price. The class plans to continue their monthly lunch gatherings and hope to be a part of the Alumni Association's Homecoming Dinner for their 50th reunion.

Approximately 85 people attended the reunion for the **Class of 1968**. The weekend began on July 12 with a golf outing at Green Valley Golf Course followed by an open house gathering at Ann Bailey's Zanesville home on the river. Saturday morning found classmates at the new ZHS for a tour led by Debbie McClure Gifford. The weekend concluded with a dinner and music at the VFW. Coming the farthest for the reunion were Ann Bailey from California and John Simpson from Florida. Classmate Bev Snode Dick had her name drawn for the lifetime alumni membership. Those serving on the committee were Susan Hardcastle Tyson, Linda Sherrard Hollingsworth, Ann Bailey and Rob Blancett.

The Zanesville Alumni Association Reunion and Newsletter Committees are interested in printing a summary of all ZHS reunions as well as dates for upcoming reunions. Information should be sent to us at bhycity@yahoo.com
Subject: ZHS class reunion info.

Dedication of Trees-Second Phase

The second phase of trees purchased by graduating classes is very close to completion. Eleven trees will be dedicated in early Spring 2014, at ZHS. In July 2012, fifteen trees were dedicated in the courtyard at the high. Years represented were 1951, 1956, 1959, 1960, 1961, 1962, 1964, 1965, 1966, 1967, 1971, 1974, 1976, 1981 and the Devilettes 1966-2011. In the second phase, years represented will be 1949, 1952, 1953, 1955, 1957, 1958, 1963, 1968, 1969, 1972, and 1988. Proceeds go to the Scholarship Fund which provided scholarships to graduating seniors every year.

Alumni Homecoming Gathering

The night of September 20 found nearly 200 Zanesville High School alumni together for the 2nd Annual Homecoming Gathering. The ZHS cafetorium was abuzz with many getting together with fellow classmates and alums and sharing a great meal of lasagna, salad, breadstick, dessert and beverage. Members from various classes took advantage of this time to have "mini" reunions. After the meal, everyone had the choice of going to the stadium or staying in the cafetorium to see our undefeated Blue Devils beat the Tri-Valley Scotties 52-7 watching through the big window or on the big screen. It was a great night that everyone enjoyed. Keep your eyes open for next year's gathering. The date is unknown right now but will always be on Homecoming Night at ZHS. A huge THANK YOU goes to organizer Wayne Carpenter and the many Zanesville Alumni members who worked to make this night a success.

"You can celebrate a significant occasion, remember a loved one, commemorate a milestone or recognize someone special with an honorary or memorial gift in their name to the Zanesville Alumni Association. Your donation will honor your friends or loved ones and help sustain our Zanesville Alumni Association."

Zanesville Alumni Scholarship

Donor's Name ZHS Class of	_	
In Memory of ZHS Class of		
In Honor of ZHS Class of		
Contribution Amount \$		
May we publish, not the amount, but your ☐ Yes ☐ No	name and the person (s) in whose memory/honor you are contributing?	

Please send your contribution to:
Zanesville Alumni Association
Zanesville City Schools Administrative Center
160 North Fourth Street
Zanesville, Ohio 43701

ALUMNI UPDATE

We would like to feature ZHS alumni in our newsletter. After all, this is YOUR newsletter. Whether you still live in Zanesville, in the vicinity, in Ohio or out of state, we would like to feature our alumni and keep everyone informed about fellow classmates. Please fill out the form below. Each newsletter will feature some ZHS alums.

Name (include maiden)	
	City, State where you live now
Spouse, Children if applicable	
Higher education if applicable	
Work info	
Any other interesting info	

Return info to: Zanesville Alumni Association Newsletter ZCS Administrative Center 160 N. 4th St. Zanesville, OH 43701

Next meeting of ZAA Thursday, Feb. 27 2014 7:00 p.m. Zanesville Community School corner of Pine and Pershing

contact us: Zanesville Alumni Association ZCS Administration Center 160 North Fourth Street Zanesville, OH 43701

E-mail: zaa@zanesville.k12.oh.us

Zanesville Alumni Association

160 North Fourth Street Zanesville, OH 43701

Zanesville City Schools Administration Center

Phone: 740-588-5563

www.zanesville.k12.oh.us - "ALUMNI" LINK

Zanesville Alumni Officers

Beth Harsch, 1974, President Sharlene Goff Ward, 1967, Vice-President Donna Schaum Meyer, 1960, Recording Secretary Barbara Adams White, 1951, Corresponding Secretary David Alan Moody, 1964, Treasurer Newsletter Committee Sharlene Ward, Chairperson Beth Harsch, and David and Pauline Johnson

Zanesvil Name:	le Alumni As	sociatio	n Mem	bership	
Last	First	MI	Maiden	Class of	
Address:					
Street		City		State	Zip
Email Address:		·			-
Home Phone #		Cell #			
☐ \$10 yearly dues	☐ This is a Rene	wal Membersh	ip 🗖	\$150 Lifetim	e dues
	□ \$50.00 dues	s for 50 year a	lumni		
How do you want to receive	your newsletter? (0	Circle One)	Email	US	6 Mail
Make Checks Payable To ar	nd Mail This Form to	:			

ZANESVILLE ALUMNI ASSOCIATION ZCS ADMINISTRATION CENTER 160 NORTH FOURTH STREET ZANESVILLE, OH 43701
